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As many of you know, for the duration of the Corona lock down, the Society Journals are 

currently accessible to students and researchers unable to gain access to their normal sources. 

This gesture has been well received and will last during the social lockdown. 

The Society exhibition, originally planned for later this year, is also on hold. It will go ahead 

but only when circumstances allow us to revert to normality. 

I have selected a number of articles which should be of interest to members, and I’m grateful 

to Ian Knight for his support by contributing his expertise. 

We have had little contact with our friends in South Africa. They are suffering much the 

same with their hotels and lodges shut down. 

Sad times indeed. 

Meanwhile, stay safe and we look forward to normality, one day. 

Dr Adrian Greaves 


